
 

 

Ref: KH/JKI/Claiming Weduc Credit  
 
13th June 2024  
 
  

 
 

WEDUC – Account Crediting 
  
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
I am writing to thank you for your ensuring your child’s Weduc account has remained in 
credit throughout the exam series. Should you need to withdraw any credit that may remain 
on the account, please note that this can be completed within the app, as outlined below.  
 

• Navigate to your balance screen, as per image   
 

• Select ‘Request a balance withdrawal for this purse’ 
 
 

 
 
Please note that the school is unfortunately unable to complete this action on your behalf. I 
hope this information proves useful, should you have any further queries, please contact the 
school via postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 Mrs K Hibbs  
Headteacher 
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